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Product Recall Announcement 

CTFB is notifying Partners of a nationwide Product Recall. Kraft Heinz is recalling 

Capri Sun Wild Cherry Flavored Juice Drink Blend beverages. The voluntary 

recall comes after diluted cleaning solution, which is used on food processing 

equipment, was inadvertently introduced into a production line at one of their 

factories. Read official FDA announcement and product detail here. 

 

CTFB has not purchased the affected items therefore it was not available on the 

shopping list, however, it’s possible these items could have been a part of food 

received through Agency Retail Pick-up or as a part of other donations. 

 

Please locate and dispose of any of the potentially affected products (Capri Sun 

Wild Cherry Flavored Juice Drink Blend– click on link above for more 

information on affected USE BY dates, etc.) still in your agency’s possession. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 

agencies@centraltexasfoodbank.org. 
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